
 
 
 
 
Mr M Hallam 
PlayQuest 
 
Via email 

17th April 2020 
 
 
Dear Mr Hallam 
 
RE: LOWER WALDITCH PLAY AREA  
 
I refer to your email to the Clerk of 15th April 2020 and your request for 50% of the deposit to 
arrange an installation date. I am afraid that with no fixed date for when the work can 
commence and, in the knowledge that the situation might not change for some time; as a 
public body we do not feel we can release Parish Council funds with such uncertainty.  
 
My concern relates to possible business failure by PlayQuest as a result of the current 
economic disruption: if we irresponsibly lost our deposit, as a public body, we would be 
accountable to our residents.  
 
Once the work situation is clear and you can confirm you are commencing site work again 
and can give a tentative date for the installation, we will be happy to review this situation.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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